
SOCIOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
 

A report on Students’ Exchange program. 
 
A Students’ Exchange programme between Lady Keane College and Women’s 
College was held on the 29th  and 30th  September 2023. The program on the 29th  
was held in Women’s College and on the 30th  Lady Keane College.  
It was an extremely enriching experience for students as well as teachers. The 
program at Women’s College started at 10 a.m. with a formal inauguration of the two 
day long program, by the Principal of the college. There was a self-introduction of the 
staff as well as students followed by a faculty presentation by teachers of the 
Sociology department of Women’s College. They delivered discourses on different 
sociological theories in an interesting manner, through slides and demonstrations.  
 
There was a documentary show on women issues which depicted the heart 
wrenching story of a mistreated woman. After a tea break, there was interaction 
based on the document which was followed by a group presentation by students. 
After lunch, the students of Women’s College presented a skit with a moral lesson.  
 
Social games followed this program, which was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 
Finally, the valedictory function was conducted which included student feedback, 
distribution of certificates, and a vote of thanks. 
 
 Day two of the students exchange program was held in Lady Keane College on the 
30th. An exuberant welcome was extended to the students and staff of the guest 
college through welcome songs, dance greetings, and gifting of College mementos 
to the guest faculty. After this, an interesting talk on women’s issues was delivered 
by Miss B.Sawkmie of the host college, followed by an ice - breaking session where 
students interacted by forming groups. Various fun but educational activities were 
conducted in which students took part in in their respective groups, which engaged 
them in critical thinking. 
 
 A college tour was given to the guest students, which was followed by lunch. The 
valediction included a heart to heart sharing by the participants from both colleges. 
Finally, certificates of participation were distributed. After the vote of thanks, the two- 
day, Students’ exchange program came to an end. All in all it was a gratifying and 
memorable experience. 
 
 

Dr. R.J.Nongrum, 

Head, 

Sociology Department. 
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